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TRACK & FIELD 2016
“Watson athletes try their best and finish strong”
April 06, 2017
Dear Parents & Guardians:

Track and field is here again for another year!  The regular practice schedule will start on Tuesday, April 11th  Please note the attached schedule.   Permission forms to be returned by April 11, 2017
We wish all athletes a great track season!
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Sincerely,

William Watson Track & Field Coaches

………………………………………………………………………………………………

I give permission for my child ________________________________ in Grade ______ Div. ______ to participate in track practices at William Watson Elementary as per schedule provided.
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___________________________________
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